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                                                                                                                                               Friday 17th November 2017.

Dear Parents/ Legal Guardians,
As a school in the heart of our local community which is led by a committed, experienced and friendly team of staff I am very disappointed to be made aware of parents conducting their personal relationships in an inappropriate manner whilst on school grounds.
As you can imagine, children leaving school and witnessing such behaviour can be extremely distressed and upset.
Please refrain from conducting heated discussions on the school premises. I have been guided by Northumberland County Council that this is a safeguarding issue and that we can stop parents entering school grounds if such behaviour continues.
If events happen on school grounds out of school hours, although it is helpful for us to be informed we are unable to intervene.
Please be assured that we take behaviour very seriously in school and if matters happen within school time we deal with them appropriately and where applicable, inform parents.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On a final note I would like to make you aware for your information our Complaints and Behaviour / Anti Bullying Policies have  copies on our school website.
Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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